
 

 

13th March  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 13 Exam Preparation  
 
With 6 school weeks remaining before Year 13 leave on Friday 10th May, for the start of the exam period, we want to 
let you know some of the plans in place to support our students. 
 
In the next couple of weeks each student will have a 1-2-1 meeting with their tutor to discuss exam readiness and 
revision.  It is important students are in school for form time for these to take place. 
 
In the majority of form times (8.50-9.10) we will also provide time to plan and undertake short revision tasks.  These 
sessions will give students the opportunity to identify key areas for a short, focussed activity. 
 
The two PSHE lessons after Easter will be provided as additional study time, with their form tutor present to support. 
 
Students have been given a Revision Tips booklet to assist with planning their revision.  They should schedule 
revision activities into their free periods and plan their study time at home, especially during the Easter holidays, 
with specific tasks.  Practice papers done in the set time will really help rehearse what is required on exam day. 
 
Subject support sessions will continue as usual, students are encouraged to take these opportunities for additional 
time with subject teachers. 
 
Any students needing assistance with revision planning, organisation and undertaking of revision can make an 
appointment to see Mrs Thrupp, our KS5 Learning Coach. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the exam period, please contact your child's form tutor or Mrs Thrupp. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs L Allen 
Assistant Headteacher - Head of Sixth Form 
 


